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City of Taylor Mill
SPECIAL COMMISSION MEETING
Wednesday, June 29, 2022

CALL TO ORDER & WELCOME:

Mayor Bell called the special meeting to order at 10:00 a.m. and welcomed those in
attendance. In attendance were Mayor Daniel L. Bell, Commissioner Caroline Braden,
Commissioner Mark Kreimborg, Commissioner Rose Merritt, Commissioner Dan Murray, City
Administrative Officer Brian Haney, and City Attorney Alexandria Kerns.

LEGISLATION: Legislation was sent to and received by the commission prior to the meeting.

ORDINANCE 379 (07-13-22) — FIRST READING

AN ORDINANCE OF THE CITY OF TAYLOR MILL IN KENTON COUNTY, KENTUCKY,
AMENDING TAYLOR MILL ORDINANCE NO. 370 (06-09-2021) AND THE BUDGET
ADOPTED THEREBY FOR THE CITY OF TAYLOR MILL FOR THE FISCAL YEAR
BEGINNING JULY 1, 2021 AND ENDING JUNE 30, 2022.

City Attorney Alexandria Kerns provided the first reading of Ordinance 379 (07-13-22).

GUEST:
Michael Hockenberry, a resident at 695 Mafred Drive, reported a leaning speed limit sign in
front of his home.
ADJOURNMENT:

There being no further business to discuss, Mayor Bell called for a motion to adjourn.
Commissioner Braden so moved, with a second from Commissioner Merritt to adjourn the

meeting. The motion passed with the unanimous approval of the Commission, the time being 10:04
a.m.

MOTION CARRIED

The next Commission Meeting will be Wednesday, July 22, 2022, at 7:00 p.m.



APPROVED:

, /5

Daniel L. Bell, Mayor

ATTEST:




